
 

 

Dear Parents 

As we come to the end of Spring 

term, we keep our fingers crossed 

that the Spring weather actually 

begins!! This term we welcomed 

Waniya to St. Peter’s preschool; we 

wish her well and hope she enjoys 

her time with us.  

We’ve had lots of fun this term 

exploring shape and colour; the 

investigation room and Pizzeria was 

so popular it was extended for an 

extra week. We’ve created 

colourful hand monster crafts, 

explored texture through Gelli-

Bath and moon sand and created 

our own version of a photo crayon 

box.  

For the remaining weeks of the 

term, we will continue with our 

topic but the focus will be on our 

upcoming trip to Rushall Farm and 

Easter.  

At Rushall farm, we’ll see animals, 

explore the bluebell wood, have an 

Easter egg hunt, enjoy a bumpy 

tractor ride and end the morning 

with an Easter Bonnet parade.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term we introduced Wellie-

Wednesday which has been a 

‘muddy’ but roaring success. The 

photos say it all and we hope the 

children have come home sharing 

their adventures with you. We plan 

to continue Wellie-Wednesday 

through to summer term 1. 

Our summer term topic will be 

about ‘People who Help us’, so if you 

know of anyone who would be willing 

to visit and share their important 

job roles with us, please let me 

know as these types of visits really 

enhance the children’s learning.  

At the end of the term, we will be 

sending out a ‘Sponsored Find’ 

challenge to complete during the 

Easter holidays...  just in case you 

need something fun to do while 

helping the preschool raise funds.  

Thank you for all your support,  

Tina and the Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

31st – March – Rushall Farm Trip 

(separate letter to follow soon) 

2nd April – End of Spring Term 

23rd April – Summer Term Begins 

20th May Rags 2 Riches pick-up 

Revd Steve Story Time Visit 

TBA - Julia Hunt Visit 

Blue learning journals will be coming 

home soon along with individual 

targets for your child, please feel 

free to add any achievements. 

We ask that they are returned 

after Easter 

 

 

- 

Please check out our closed 

Facebook page for regular updates 

 St. Peters Preschool Family Group 

 

_ 

2025/2026 Term dates have been 

set; please be aware we don’t 

always follow suit of primary school 

term dates.  

 

 

• Please could summer leavers notify their keyworker with the name of 

the primary school your will be attending in September. 

• Please can we ask you to consider how you park in the carpark as our 

numbers for summer term will be increasing.  

 

 

 


